
 

 

Join the  

What is it? Kindergarten Round-Up is a districtwide event to welcome 
our kindergarten students and their families to Alachua County Public 
Schools. They’ll meet school staff and learn about their new school. 
 

When and where is it? Kindergarten Round-Up will be held virtually this 
year on April 28. Information about your school’s event, including the 
time and the Zoom link, will be posted on your school’s website and at 
www.sbac.edu/kindergarten2021. When your school’s Round-Up is over, 
you’ll be able to register your student online at the same site. 
 

What will I need to enroll my child? You’ll need copies of your child’s 
birth certificate, immunization record, proof of a physical exam, a Social 
Security Card and two different proofs of residence in the parent’s name. 
Examples include a property tax statement, homestead exemption, lease 
agreement, utility bill and declaration of domicile.  

Not sure what school your child will be 
attending? Call the Office of Student Assignment 

at (352) 955-7700. 

Kindergarten Round-Up! 

 


